
Stop playing win at all costs politics at the expense of the average Oregon resident.  We oppose this 
shameful, rigged process to shove a political agenda down our throats.  At the very least, anything that 
costs the taxpayer money (and lots of it, as this legislation will very obviously do), should be put to a vote 
of the people. 
 
Leah McDaniel 
Bend, Oregon 

 


